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11 September 2019

REF NUMBER: IR-01-19-23750

Mr Mike Button
fyi-request-11083-f122570f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Button

I refer to your Official Information Act request of 29 August 2019 for information
relating to kilometres travelled by Police vehicles.

You requested:

1. Can | please have the total number of pursuit kilometres travelled by police
cars in any given year

The information requested is not held by New Zealand Police, and Police has no
reason to believe it is held by another agency. Your request is therefore refused
pursuant to s 18(g) of the Official Information Act 1982.

However, to assist with your enquiry, Police can provide the total kilometres driven
over the last financial year. From 1 July 2018 to 30 June 2019, the total kilometres
driven by Police’s entire fleet was approximately 92,600,600 kilometres with an
average of 27,300 kilometres per vehicle.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask
the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have
responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Steve Greally
National Manager Road Policing
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180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand
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